
 
 
June 12, 2019 
 
 
 
Mrs. Carol Ricke 
Chair, Social Science, Business, HPER, INT, MDSM, & WOO 
Pratt Community College 
348 NE SR 61 
Pratt, KS  67124 
 
Dear Mrs. Ricke: 
 
The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on April 15, 2019 and reviewed your 
Status Report on Notes and Conditions. After review, the board voted to accept the report 
with no notes or conditions and one opportunity for improvement, removing the Note on 
Standard 4. The Board provided the following comments: 
 
Remove the Note on Standard 4:  The Business Unit has provided effective tables which 
include program specific outcomes. 
 
OFI on Standard 4:  The Business Unit has met the learning outcomes goals for several 
years and may benefit by measuring other outcomes in order to identify opportunities to 
improve programs. 
 
Your Full Quality Assurance Report will be due 2/15/2023 and your reaffirmation is 
scheduled for 2025. Please contact Dr. Germain Pichop at (405) 682-1611, or by e-mail at 
gpichop@occc.edu with any questions or concerns.  
 
We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 21-24, 2019. For more information on 
the conference, including its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org.  
 
ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Pratt Community College. Thank 
you for providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as 
one of our valued members. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 
 
Cc: Dr. Pichop 

http://www.acbsp.org/

